HEMATITE TOWNSIP RESIDENTS

| am writing this letter on the topic of blight,excessively in my
opinion. It is unfortunate that because of nonaction or little
action of a few residents in our community. | have tried to
motivate people to get some things cleaned up by verbally
communicating to offenders that we can no longer tolerate the
blight some residents have accumulated. Some have chosen to
take advantage of the kindness shown to them in allowing
them to clean up. Others have not. Now we are at the closing
days of summer and if nonaction is the choice that is made
fines will be implemented. We have a beautiful town and your
neighbors are holding you responsible. Please take
responsibility for your property, take pride in your community,
show some respect for your neighbors and eliminate blight.

Township Supervisor

Joe Hoenig




